
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Watershed Institute’s Butterfly Festival in Pennington 
offers a close look at some natural wonders 
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UPDATED: August 4, 2024 at 3:39 p.m. 
PENNINGTON — Hundreds packed The Watershed Institute’s 24th Annual Butterfly 
Festival Saturday despite near three-digit real feel temperatures. 

The in-person celebration packed with family fun activities that included tours of the Kate 
Gorrie Butterfly House and the Insect Zoo. 

The day provided music and live entertainment, plus, animal shows presented by Eyes of 
the Wild. Young children participated in the popular “Butterfly and Bug Parade” led by 
Lady Monarch, Ms. Allison. 

The Watershed served as an outdoor classroom as guests learned about watersheds and 
the need to protect our rivers, lakes, and streams through educational hands-on-exhibits. 
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